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The text of the above editorial by Vincent Bernard referred to “the Falklands War”.
This should have instead read “Falklands/Malvinas war”, with the disclaimer that
the designation as such does not imply official endorsement, nor the expression
of any opinion whatsoever concerning the legal status of any territory, or
concerning the delimitation of its frontiers or boundaries.”
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